
MILITARY RELOCATION LICENSURE  
PHYSICIAN ASSISTANT ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS 

 
You are eligible for a military relocation license for physician assistants if you meet the following qualifications 
below. We are currently in the process of developing an online license application for military service members 
relocating to North Carolina and their spouses. In the interim, please complete the full license application and send 
an email to license@ncmedboard.org notifying the Board that you are completing the military relocation license. 

 
□ Currently hold a full, unrestricted, and active license that is in good standing in another jurisdiction that 

has licensing requirements that are substantively equivalent or otherwise exceed the requirements for 
licensure in North Carolina  

 

□ Have no pending investigations by any occupational licensing board and not have been disciplined by 
any occupational licensing board in the last five years. 

 
□ Have actively practiced medicine for an average of 20 hours or more per week for at least the last two 

years (you may be required to show proof); 

 
□ Currently a servicemember of the United States Armed Forces or a spouse of a servicemember of the 

United States Armed Forces; 
 

□ Resides in North Carolina pursuant to military orders for military service for the applicant or the 
applicant’s spouse; 

 
Please note: 
 

1) Applicant must not have submitted the Puerto Rico Written Examination/Revalida to satisfy the 
requirements for medical licensure in another jurisdiction. 

2) Any change in eligibility for the Military Relocation License, such as a change in military orders 
to another state, must be reported to the Board within 15 days.  
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